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  Applying UML and Patterns: An Introduction to
Object Oriented Analysis and Design and Interative
Development: 3rd Edition Craig Larman,2012
  The Namesake Jhumpa Lahiri,2023-04-13 The
incredible bestselling first novel from Pulitzer
Prize- winning author, Jhumpa Lahiri. 'The kind of
writer who makes you want to grab the next person
and say Read this!' Amy Tan
  Professional Mobile Application Development Jeff
McWherter,Scott Gowell,2012-08-16 Create
applications for all major smartphone platforms
Creating applications for the myriad versions and
varieties of mobile phone platforms on the market
can be daunting to even the most seasoned
developer. This authoritative guide is written in
such as way that it takes your existing skills and
experience and uses that background as a solid
foundation for developing applications that cross
over between platforms, thereby freeing you from
having to learn a new platform from scratch each
time. Concise explanations walk you through the
tools and patterns for developing for all the
mobile platforms while detailed steps walk you
through setting up your development environment
for each platform. Covers all the major options
from native development to web application
development Discusses major third party platform
development acceleration tools, such as
Appcelerator and PhoneGap Zeroes in on topics such
as developing applications for Android, IOS,
Windows Phone 7, and Blackberry Professional
Mobile Cross Platform Development shows you how to
best exploit the growth in mobile platforms, with
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a minimum of hassle.
  That's the Joint! Murray Forman,Mark Anthony
Neal,2004 Spanning 25 years of serious writing on
hip-hop by noted scholars and mainstream
journalists, this comprehensive anthology includes
observations and critiques on groundbreaking hip-
hop recordings.
  ˜Theœ Strongest Shall Survive Bill Starr,2003
  The Pale King David Foster Wallace,2011-04-15
The breathtakingly brilliant novel by the author
of Infinite Jest (New York Times) is a deeply
compelling and satisfying story, as hilarious and
fearless and original as anything Wallace ever
wrote. The agents at the IRS Regional Examination
Center in Peoria, Illinois, appear ordinary enough
to newly arrived trainee David Foster Wallace. But
as he immerses himself in a routine so tedious and
repetitive that new employees receive boredom-
survival training, he learns of the extraordinary
variety of personalities drawn to this strange
calling. And he has arrived at a moment when
forces within the IRS are plotting to eliminate
even what little humanity and dignity the work
still has. The Pale King remained unfinished at
the time of David Foster Wallace's death, but it
is a deeply compelling and satisfying novel,
hilarious and fearless and as original as anything
Wallace ever undertook. It grapples directly with
ultimate questions -- questions of life's meaning
and of the value of work and society -- through
characters imagined with the interior force and
generosity that were Wallace's unique gifts. Along
the way it suggests a new idea of heroism and
commands infinite respect for one of the most
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daring writers of our time. The Pale King is by
turns funny, shrewd, suspenseful, piercing, smart,
terrifying, and rousing. --Laura Miller, Salon
  Bioinformatics Computing Bryan P. Bergeron,2003
Comprehensive and concise, this handbook has
chapters on computing visualization, large
database designs, advanced pattern matching and
other key bioinformatics techniques. It is a
practical guide to computing in the growing field
of Bioinformatics--the study of how information is
represented and transmitted in biological systems,
starting at the molecular level.
  The Zope Book Amos Latteier,Michel
Pelletier,2002 The Zope Book, written by the
experts who developed Zope, is a guide to building
dynamic Web applications using Zope. Authors Amos
Latteier and Michel Pelletier teach you how to
utilize Zope to write Web pages, program Web
scripts, use databases, manage dynamic content,
perform collaborative Web development tasks, plus
much more. Whether you are new to Zope or are a
skilled user, this current and comprehensive
reference is designed to introduce you to Zope and
its uses and teaches you how it differs from other
Web application servers. From installation and
advanced features, such as ZClasses, to using Zope
with relational databases, or scripting with Perl
and Python, The Zope Book provides the instruction
you need.
  Into the Wild Jon Krakauer,2009-09-22 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • In April 1992 a young man from a
well-to-do family hitchhiked to Alaska and walked
alone into the wilderness north of Mt. McKinley.
Four months later, his decomposed body was found
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by a moose hunter. This is the unforgettable story
of how Christopher Johnson McCandless came to die.
It may be nonfiction, but Into the Wild is a
mystery of the highest order. —Entertainment
Weekly McCandess had given $25,000 in savings to
charity, abandoned his car and most of his
possessions, burned all the cash in his wallet,
and invented a new life for himself. Not long
after, he was dead. Into the Wild is the
mesmerizing, heartbreaking tale of an enigmatic
young man who goes missing in the wild and whose
story captured the world’s attention. Immediately
after graduating from college in 1991, McCandless
had roamed through the West and Southwest on a
vision quest like those made by his heroes Jack
London and John Muir. In the Mojave Desert he
abandoned his car, stripped it of its license
plates, and burned all of his cash. He would give
himself a new name, Alexander Supertramp, and,
unencumbered by money and belongings, he would be
free to wallow in the raw, unfiltered experiences
that nature presented. Craving a blank spot on the
map, McCandless simply threw the maps away.
Leaving behind his desperate parents and sister,
he vanished into the wild. Jon Krakauer constructs
a clarifying prism through which he reassembles
the disquieting facts of McCandless's short life.
Admitting an interest that borders on obsession,
he searches for the clues to the drives and
desires that propelled McCandless. When
McCandless's innocent mistakes turn out to be
irreversible and fatal, he becomes the stuff of
tabloid headlines and is dismissed for his
naiveté, pretensions, and hubris. He is said to
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have had a death wish but wanting to die is a very
different thing from being compelled to look over
the edge. Krakauer brings McCandless's
uncompromising pilgrimage out of the shadows, and
the peril, adversity, and renunciation sought by
this enigmatic young man are illuminated with a
rare understanding—and not an ounce of
sentimentality. Into the Wild is a tour de force.
The power and luminosity of Jon Krakauer's
stoytelling blaze through every page.
  Defending Elysium Brandon Sanderson,2021-11-23
As Brandon Sanderson’s #1 bestselling Skyward
series celebrates its third volume, Cytonic,
travel back in time to the origin of Cytonics in
the novella Defending Elysium. Centuries before
Spensa looked skyward from the planet
Detritus—back on Old Earth before it was
lost—Jason Write faced a crucial question: was
humanity ready to join galactic society? When
faster-than-light communications were discovered
by a small telephone company in 2071, alien
species such as the Tenasi and Varvax overheard
them and came to visit Earth. Because the Phone
Company controls all communications with the
aliens, their operatives like Jason operate above
the law. Now, on the space platform Evensong, one
of the Phone Company’s scientists has gone missing
before surfacing in a hospital with amnesia, and
Jason is sent to investigate. Right as he arrives,
the body of a murdered Varvax ambassador is
discovered, sure to cause a galactic incident.
Coln Abrams of the United Intelligence Bureau
seizes the opportunity to investigate Jason as he
deals with the crisis. This could be the UIB’s
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chance to discover the Phone Company’s secrets—how
does FTL communication work, and what is Jason
hiding? Winner of Spain’s UPC Award for Science
Fiction in 2007.
  U.S. Marines in Afghanistan, 2001-2009 U S
Marine Corps History Division,2017-02-05 This
volume presents a collection of 38 articles,
interviews, and speeches describing many aspects
of the U.S. Marine Corps' participation in
Operation Enduring Freedom from 2001 to 2009. This
work is intended to serve as a general overview
and provisional reference to inform both Marines
and the general public until the History Division
completes monographs dealing with major Marine
Corps operations during the campaign. The
accompanying annotated bibliography provides a
detailed look at selected sources that currently
exist until new scholarship and archival materials
become available. From the Preface - From the
outset, some experts doubted that the U.S. Marines
Corps would play a major role in Afghanistan given
the landlocked nature of the battlefield. Naval
expeditionary Task Force 58 (TF-58) commanded by
then-Brigadier General James N. Mattis silenced
naysayers with the farthest ranging amphibious
assault in Marine Corps/Navy history. In late
November 2001, Mattis' force seized what became
Forward Operating Base Rhino, Afghanistan, from
naval shipping some 400 miles away. The historic
assault not only blazed a path for follow-on
forces, it also cut off fleeing al-Qaeda and
Taliban elements and aided in the seizure of
Kandahar. While Corps doctrine and culture
advocates Marine employment as a fully integrated
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Marine air-ground task force (MAGTF), deployments
to Afghanistan often reflected what former
Commandant General Charles C. Krulak coined as the
three-block war. Following TF-58's deployment
during the initial take down of the Taliban
regime, the MAGTF made few appearances in
Afghanistan until 2008. Before then, subsequent
Marine units often deployed as a single battalion
under the command of the U.S. Army Combined Joint
Task Force (CJTF) to provide security for
provincial reconstruction teams. The Marine Corps
also provided embedded training teams to train and
mentor the fledgling Afghan National Army and
Police. Aviation assets sporadically deployed to
support the U.S.-led coalition mostly to conduct a
specific mission or to bridge a gap in capability,
such as close air support or electronic warfare to
counter the improvised explosive device threat.
From 2003 to late 2007, the national preoccupation
with stabilizing Iraq focused most Marine Corps
assets on stemming the insurgency, largely
centered in the restive al-Anbar Province. As a
result of the North Atlantic Treaty Organization
(NATO) taking over command of Afghan operations
and Marine Corps' commitments in Iraq, relatively
few Marine units operated in Afghanistan from late
2006 to 2007. Although Marines first advocated
shifting resources from al-Anbar to southern
Afghanistan in early 2007, the George W. Bush
administration delayed the Marine proposal for
fear of losing the gains made as a result of Army
General David H. Petraeus' surge strategy in Iraq.
By late 2007, the situation in Afghanistan had
deteriorated to the point that it inspired Rolling
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Stone to later publish the story How We Lost the
War We Won. In recognition of the shifting tides
in both Iraq and Afghanistan, the Bush
administration began to transfer additional
resources to Afghanistan in early 2008. The shift
prompted senior Marines to again push for a more
prominent role in the Afghan campaign, even
proposing to take over the Afghan mission from the
Army. . . .
  Freedom of Expression® Kembrew McLeod,2007 In
1998 the author, a professional prankster,
trademarked the phrase freedom of expression to
show how the expression of ideas was being
restricted. Now he uses intellectual property law
as the focal point to show how economic concerns
are seriously eroding creativity and free speech.
  Pragmatic Thinking and Learning Andy
Hunt,2008-10-28 Printed in full color. Software
development happens in your head. Not in an
editor, IDE, or designtool. You're well educated
on how to work with software and hardware, but
what about wetware--our own brains? Learning new
skills and new technology is critical to your
career, and it's all in your head. In this book by
Andy Hunt, you'll learn how our brains are wired,
and how to take advantage of your brain's
architecture. You'll learn new tricks and tipsto
learn more, faster, and retain more of what you
learn. You need a pragmatic approach to thinking
and learning. You need to Refactor Your Wetware.
Programmers have to learn constantly; not just the
stereotypical new technologies, but also the
problem domain of the application, the whims of
the user community, the quirks of your teammates,
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the shifting sands of the industry, and the
evolving characteristics of the project itself as
it is built. We'll journey together through bits
of cognitive and neuroscience, learning and
behavioral theory. You'll see some surprising
aspects of how our brains work, and how you can
take advantage of the system to improve your own
learning and thinking skills. In this book you'll
learn how to: Use the Dreyfus Model of Skill
Acquisition to become more expert Leverage the
architecture of the brain to strengthen different
thinking modes Avoid common known bugs in your
mind Learn more deliberately and more effectively
Manage knowledge more efficiently
  Better Policing With Microsoft Office 2007
Christopher W. Bruce,Mark A. Stallo,2009-09-03 The
heart of Better Policing with Microsoft Office
2007 is a series of lessons that take you through
common tasks performed every day in police
agencies around the world.
  Processing, second edition Casey Reas,Ben
Fry,2014-12-19 The new edition of an introduction
to computer programming within the context of the
visual arts, using the open-source programming
language Processing; thoroughly updated
throughout. The visual arts are rapidly changing
as media moves into the web, mobile devices, and
architecture. When designers and artists learn the
basics of writing software, they develop a new
form of literacy that enables them to create new
media for the present, and to imagine future media
that are beyond the capacities of current software
tools. This book introduces this new literacy by
teaching computer programming within the context
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of the visual arts. It offers a comprehensive
reference and text for Processing
(www.processing.org), an open-source programming
language that can be used by students, artists,
designers, architects, researchers, and anyone who
wants to program images, animation, and
interactivity. Written by Processing's cofounders,
the book offers a definitive reference for
students and professionals. Tutorial chapters make
up the bulk of the book; advanced professional
projects from such domains as animation,
performance, and installation are discussed in
interviews with their creators. This second
edition has been thoroughly updated. It is the
first book to offer in-depth coverage of
Processing 2.0 and 3.0, and all examples have been
updated for the new syntax. Every chapter has been
revised, and new chapters introduce new ways to
work with data and geometry. New “synthesis”
chapters offer discussion and worked examples of
such topics as sketching with code, modularity,
and algorithms. New interviews have been added
that cover a wider range of projects. “Extension”
chapters are now offered online so they can be
updated to keep pace with technological
developments in such fields as computer vision and
electronics. Interviews SUE.C, Larry Cuba, Mark
Hansen, Lynn Hershman Leeson, Jürg Lehni,
LettError, Golan Levin and Zachary Lieberman,
Benjamin Maus, Manfred Mohr, Ash Nehru, Josh On,
Bob Sabiston, Jennifer Steinkamp, Jared Tarbell,
Steph Thirion, Robert Winter
  Engineering of Scintillation Materials and
Radiation Technologies Mikhail Korzhik,Alexander
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Gektin,2019-09-13 This proceedings book presents
dual approaches to examining new theoretical
models and their applicability in the search for
new scintillation materials and, ultimately, the
development of industrial technologies. The ISMART
conferences bring together the radiation detector
community, from fundamental research scientists to
applied physics experts, engineers, and experts on
the implementation of advanced solutions. This
scientific forum builds a bridge between the
different parts of the community and is the basis
for multidisciplinary, cooperative research and
development efforts. The main goals of the
conference series are to review the latest results
in scintillator development, from theory to
applications, and to arrive at a deeper
understanding of fundamental processes, as well as
to discover components for the production of new
generations of scintillation materials. The book
highlights recent findings and hypotheses, key
advances, as well as exotic detector designs and
solutions, and includes papers on the microtheory
of scintillation and the initial phase of
luminescence development, applications of the
various materials, as well as the development and
characterization of ionizing radiation detection
equipment. It also touches on the increased demand
for cryogenic scintillators, the renaissance of
garnet materials for scintillator applications,
nano-structuring in scintillator development,
trends in and applications for security, and
exploration of hydrocarbons and ecological
monitoring.
  Disaster Management Handbook Jack
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Pinkowski,2008-01-22 Record breaking hurricane
seasons, tornados, tsunamis, earthquakes, and
intentional acts of mass-casualty violence, give
lie to the delusion that disasters are the anomaly
and not the norm. Disaster management is rooted in
the fundamental belief that we can protect
ourselves. Even if we cannot control all the
causes, we can prepare and respond. We
  Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2015-08-10
Illustrates the new features of Windows 10.
  One Stroke, Two Survivors Berenice Kleiman,2006
  MedSurg Notes Tracey Hopkins,Ehren
Myers,2007-11-08 The vital clinical information
you need! The second edition provides clear and
concise information in one handy pocket guide.
With over 65 common clinical situations addressed,
MedSurg Notes is a pocketful of confidence-and
it's now bigger and better than before!
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